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BILL MEE PARK                  2022




2O22 was another routine year of park activity hosting boaters, canoeists, 
kayakers, swimmers and picnickers.

The project work was the replacement of the ramp timbers on both sides of the 
launch ramp. This work was successfully completed by a local contractor in 
good time.

We look forward to another good year in 2023.
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